
From:
To: Planning
Subject: Re: Coal Yard, Station Road, Robin Hoods Bay - NYM/2019/0175/FL
Date: 12 April 2019 11:27:44
Attachments:

Dear Mrs Saunders,
Please see attached, in response to your
correspondence from the Woodland
Officer, Mr Mark Antcliff.
My client Mr D Thompson who is a keen
beekeeper would like to form an apiary
(as shown) to the rear of the proposed
garages. I have included a Hawthorn
Hedge on the north boundary to give
some protection to the beehives and
Hazel Trees as suggested.
I hope this meets with your approval.
Kind regards,
John Peoples
Agent for Mr & Mrs D Thompson.
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